
 

23rd April 2021 

Things to note: 

Well. We are officially into term 5 and it feels like the year is flying. The children have 
settled back to school well and are loving our new History project where we are learning 

about the Stone Age, Bronze Age and Iron Age.  

On Fridays, we have reverted back to practising our times tables, spellings and I also check 
reading records. Could children please ensure that they have their spelling books and 
reading records for each Friday? I have reminded them that it is their responsibility to 
ensure that they read 5 times a week and ask you to sign the reading record as well. 

 

This week: 

We have started the week with our amazing Wow day to launch our new project. The children 
loved adopting the style of Andy Goldsworthy, creating art by using nature. The class are very 

creative!  

      

In the afternoon, we then became Historians and we all participated in an archaeological dig! We 
were incredibly excited archaeologists and we could not believe it when we actually found fossils 

too! 

          

In Maths, we have started to look at fractions. The children are loving this Math’s subject and we 
are already showing great confidence. We have focused on specific language to understand 

fractions, using the words ‘whole’ and ‘equal parts’ to explain our definition.  



In English, we have been recapping sentence structure and we have started to learn about 
different adverbs. Next week, we shall be applying these adverbs.  


